
 

 

 

 

15th January 2024  

 
 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

 

Multi-faith quiet room 

To support spiritual, moral, social and cultural (SMSC) engagement in school, we are able to provide a supervised, 
quiet space to allow students to pray / reflect during their lunchtime. 

Students should ensure that they have their lunch before using this facility as lunch will not be served in the last 5-
minutes. Food should be eaten in the canteen or canopy areas as no food is allowed on the corridors or the classrooms. 
Under no circumstances will students be allowed to leave lessons to pray as there is no need for this to happen based 
on prayer times checked locally. 

Students can use the following rooms, as detailed below for prayer.  

 

Days Boys Girls 

Monday 5A   Ms. Saleem F07 

Monday 5B Mr. Saddique S15  

Tuesday 5A Mr. Saddique S15  

Tuesday 5B  Ms. Saleem F07 

Wednesday 5B Mr. Saddique S15  

Wednesday 5B  Ms. Azram / Ms. Hussain 
S19 

Thursday 5A Mr. Saddique S15  

Thursday 5B  Ms. Hussain S19 

Friday 5A/5B Mr. Iqbal / Others S14 Ms. Sait / Ms. Hussain S11 

 

If you would like your son/daughter to access this facility, please ask them to see Mr Iqbal, Mr Saddique, Ms. Sait or 
their Head of Year for a sticker. This sticker must be shown to lunchtime duty staff for permission to access the Quiet 
room. 

 



 

 

We except all students to demonstrate our values, demonstrate respect and show understanding to those of 
all backgrounds, and faiths. Failure to do this will results in access being withdrawn. Thank you for your support 
with this. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me or any other member of 
the BUH Leadership team. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

    

  

Mr Z Iqbal                                               Mr B K Dey  

AHT – Behaviour & Culture               Head Teacher  

 



 

 

 


